
 
       

    
 

          
                 

          
 

                  
   

 
      

  

         
                 

          

                 
   

9/23/19 
In attendance: Jim, Shirley, Monica, Dale 
Time: 5:00- 5:30 

Main discussion is possible switch from NEOLA to Thrun. 
Thrun is not ready to roll out until later this year according to their most recent correspondence. 
Jim will continue researching/ investigating a possible switch from NEOLA. 

No homework yet in terms of updates from NEOLA. They were due on the 20th, but haven’t 
come in yet. 




